
 

 

Orlando Science Elementary School  

The fourth annual STEM Fair was held this Friday.  There were science, 
technology, engineering, art, and math projects all on display for 

students, parents, and community members to vote on. About five 
boards were chosen from each classroom to be on display.  There will 

be five projects from third, fourth, and fifth grade moving on to the 
county expo. There will also be five class projects from kindergarten 

through second grade moving on as well. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

  

 


